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Daniel W. Berland, M.D., clinical associate professor of internal medicine and clinical 
associate professor of anesthesiology, retired from active faculty status on December 30, 2020. 

Dr. Berland received his B.S. (1977) degree from the University of Michigan and his M.D. 
(1980) degree from The Ohio State University.  He completed his postgraduate training in internal 
medicine at the Henry Ford Health System in 1983.  He worked for one year at the former Michael 
Reese Medical Center in Chicago before joining the University of Chicago internal medicine 
faculty where he remained as associate clinical professor until 1996.  From 1996-2003, he was a 
key faculty member at the Mt. Sinai Hospital and the Chicago Medical School before leaving for 
a clinician educator, quality improvement and IT position in the Advocate system.  He joined the 
University of Michigan faculty as a clinical assistant professor in 2006, and was promoted to 
clinical associate professor in 2017.   

At the University of Michigan, Dr. Berland has had a variety of duties and milestones, 
including attending on the inpatient service and in the clinics, participating as a physician leader 
in the development of online order entry at Michigan Medicine, completing board certification in 
addiction medicine, joining the Department of Anesthesiology as key faculty in the Back and Pain 
Clinic, and contributing to the clinical education of students, residents, fellows, and faculty of 
multiple departments.  He published multiple papers, presented at the local, state, and national 
levels on topics related to pain, the opioid epidemic, and controlled medication management.  Dr. 
Berland has been the principal investigator on two significant grants, including an AHRQ grant 
that is funded through August 2023. 

The Regents now salute this distinguished faculty member by naming Daniel W. Berland, 
clinical associate professor emeritus of internal medicine. 
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